
The CWBA have adopted their 2018-2019 Operational Plan which will guide the
organisations activities over the next 12 months. Bait mix days for rabbit bait were
held across the region in February. Bait rack days for wild dog baits were held in
March at the five bait racks located in the region. The CWBA board continue to be
concerned about the number of stock attacks being reported for the first half of this
year. 
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NEW LPMTS

The CWBA called for Expression of Interest for
the services of Licenced Pest Management
Technicians (LPMTs) in May 2018. Patrick
Darling, Jeff Taylor and Graeme Newton have
been contracted for an initial 12 months to
undertake control activities for Wild Dogs, Feral
Pigs, Foxes and Rabbits. 

Patrick Darling will be working in the Morawa
area, Jeff Taylor in Perenjor area and Graeme
Newton will continue in Koorda and Dalwallinu
areas. Please welcome these LPMTs to your
area. 

The CWBA would like to thank outgoing LPMTs
Daniel Reed from Aussie Feral Pests and Ray
Hughes for their LPMT services to the group.  

The CWBA is a Recognised Biosecurity
Group (RBG) and has recommended to the
Minister of Agriculture and Food that a
Declared Pest Rate (DPR) be implemented
on land in the Associations area of operation.
Community consultation about this has been
undertaken by the CWBA since 2015, but
more recently in the last 6 months the CWBA
has placed notices in local papers, completed
mail drops and written directly to all
landholders affected by the intention to raise
a rate to implement control activities for Wild
Dogs, Feral Pigs, Foxes and Rabbits.  

Ministerial consultation has also been
undertaken State-wide in June 2018 for all of
the 12 RBGs who have asked the Minister to
raise a DPR in 2018-2019.

DPR RATE 

Report Type 1 January - 31 May 2018

Stock Loss Reported

Wild Dog Trapped

Wild Dog Sightings

301
13
12
45

Wild Dog Shot
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Or join our electronic Newsletter mailing list for more
detailed and up to date information contact the  
Executive Officer: 
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WANT TO BECOME A CWBA MEMBER?

M:0473 163 050  
E: eocwba@outlook.com

REPORT STOCK ATTACKS!

To ensure coordinated control across our area of
operation in Dalwallinu, Koorda, Morawa and
Perenjori it is important that any stock attacks, tracks
or wild dog sightings are reported to the CWBA
Dogger Coordinator. 
Russell Macpherson 
Phone: 9664 3009 
Mobile: 0428 641 067 
Email: miljanna.grazing@gmail.com 


